
 
 
 
 
 

 

As high schools and colleges plan for the new academic year, please consider these “4 C’s of College Credit Plus” — 
developed from research about national and state best practices of professionals at colleges and high schools — so students 
can enjoy a positive and productive 2020-2021 in College Credit Plus. As additional information becomes available related to 
College Credit Plus and the COVID-19 pandemic, this document may be updated or supplemented and will be posted on 
www.ohiohighered.org/ccp/resources. 

 

 

 

 

Building Safety: College Credit Plus students’ schedules often create 
the need to travel to and from high schools and colleges. Students 
should be permitted to enter and exit buildings as needed to ensure 
timely and safe travel. High schools should consult the Ohio Department 
of Education’s information documents, Each Child, Our Future: Supporting 
Regular Attendance and Attendance Considerations for Remote 
Learning Plans. 

COMMUNICATION 

 

 

 

.  Future opportunities for input on key topics 
of the program will be afforded to all stakeholders  

COLLABORATION 

https://www.ohiohighered.org/ccp/resources
http://education.ohio.gov/getattachment/Topics/Student-Supports/Chronic-Absenteeism/House-Bill-410-FAQ-2-1.pdf.aspx?lang=en-US
http://education.ohio.gov/getattachment/Topics/Student-Supports/Chronic-Absenteeism/House-Bill-410-FAQ-2-1.pdf.aspx?lang=en-US
http://education.ohio.gov/getattachment/Topics/Student-Supports/Chronic-Absenteeism/House-Bill-410-FAQ-2-1.pdf.aspx?lang=en-US
http://education.ohio.gov/Topics/Reset-and-Restart/Blended-and-Remote-Learning-Comparison/Attendance-Considerations-for-Remote-Learning-Plan
http://education.ohio.gov/Topics/Reset-and-Restart/Blended-and-Remote-Learning-Comparison/Attendance-Considerations-for-Remote-Learning-Plan


  
 

The Ohio Department of Higher Education and the Ohio Department of Education 
wish all College Credit Plus partners and students a positive and productive 2020-

2021 academic year. 
 

Please send any questions or concerns to ccp@highered.ohio.gov. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

level of quality rigor, 
and subject matter should be provided 

 

textbook, 
assignments, grading, and learning outcomes as 

 

CONSISTENCY 

•

 Any additional information will be posted on 
www.ohiohighered.org/ccp/resources. 

CLARITY 

mailto:ccp@highered.ohio.gov
https://www.ohiohighered.org/ccp/resources
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